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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:14 PM
To: 'Morton Kurzweil'
Subject: RE: FPL proposed rate hike.

Good afternoon Mr. Kurwell, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Morton Kurzweil [mailto:rightlyso@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:22 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL proposed rate hike. 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 
 
“FPL is asking for money to get more profit for their shareholders by asking 
for rate increases from current customers to support expansion of future of  
facilities that will increase the value of the utility and profits that should be 
the responsibility of the shareholders who must take the risks.  
The current users of FPL will never live long enough to use the proposed 
increased power production. This is a scheme that the current Public Service  
Commission must not be associated with. It appears to be in collusion with  
FPL against the rights of the private citizens. 
 
Morton Kurweil 
2922 NW 65 Terrace 
Margate FL. 33063 
 
Tel:954 971 9691 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04700-16




